Wood River Women’s Foundation invites you to the 3 annual

\¥WOOD RIVER Community State of the Valley Forum:
\X/OM EN'S Maintaining Community Values while Balancing Growth

rouvRpATION Tuesday February 15, 2022 3:00—6:00PM
at the Community Library in Ketchum and on live stream

Thank you to our Event Underwriters:
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HAZLETT WEALTH MANAGEMENT -
curisTies  summersunvalley.com

For registration and livestream info, visit www.woodriverwomensfoundation.org/State-Of-The-Valley/



